
 

 

WQ.212/2021 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOUSING AND COMMUNITIES 

BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON TUESDAY 4th MAY 2021 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 11th MAY 2021 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minister state what actions have been taken to date, and what further action he proposes to take, 

to ensure that a Digital Register of Commercial and Residential Properties will be introduced in the Island 

before the end of 2021, in accordance with what was agreed by the Assembly in adopting P.93/2020? 

 

 

Answer 

 

Further to the written question submitted by Senator Mezec on the 19th April, the responsibility for this 

project has recently been transferred to the Minister for Housing and Communities. 

 

I have instructed officers from the Modernisation and Digital Team to review what is required. A budget 

allocation will need to be sourced.  

 

I will be providing an update to the Assembly before the summer recess as to the progress on the register. 

 

 


